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Thankyou
Our 
event
sponsors
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Thank you foR coming
to ouR SuMMER FAIR.

We hope you all enjoyed spending time
having fun with your family. We had the
traditional fair games such as Tin Can
Alley, Hook a Duck and Splat the Rat.
Did you Beat the Goalie and get a high
score?
We switched up the inflatables this year
with a Helter Skelter slide and a Nerf target
shoot alongside the bouncy castle.
The money we raise this year has been ear
marked for an outdoor learning area.

JoIN uS FoR ouR
colouR Run

Mon 22nd July

Join us for Colour Run. The children will love
the chance to have fun while exercising as
they run around the field getting covered in
brightly coloured powder paint.
We will need volunteers to throw the powder,
please sign up here if you can help.
https://volunteersignup.org/C3JRW
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Children can sit on these benches when they
are looking for someone new to play with.

We love to see the children using the
picnic tables we bought, to sit and
chat to their friends.
We are really pleased and happy to
say that this month we have added
some colourful buddy benches to the
playground. The purpose of these was
discussed with the children in their
assemblies. Anyone can sit on these
benches if they want to chat or play
with a new friend.

 Have you seen our colourful
new Buddy BENCHES?
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 Have you ALSo
seen the new
FLAG FLYING?

We were also very happy to see the new
flag flying proudly for the 80th anniversary
of D-Day.
The old one was ripped and very tatty and
not fit for such a poignant anniversary, so
we are pleased to have provided a new one
for the children to proudly hoist up the
pole.


